
 

We are so excited about this year’s Fifth Grade Trip! After polling all the students 
& getting an enormous response, we are happy to say, on June 20, 2018, we will 
be seeing the Broadway show, School of Rock, followed by an awesome lunch! 

Please join us along with your fabulous 5th grader for a fun filled day! 

The total cost of this trip including bus transportation will be $125 per person. We 
are asking for a deposit for each student and adult attending to secure a spot. A 
deposit of $50 per student and $50 per adult is requested. At this time, we are 

asking that only one adult accompany their 5th grader. If additional seats become 
available, we will notify you immediately. Please return payment and the bottom 

portion of this form in an envelope marked “School of Rock” by Nov. 15, 2017.  
The balance will be due on Jan. 31, 2018 

We have an amazing group of kids in this grade and we would feel terrible if a 
child could not attend due to financial issues. If this is the case, please do not 
hesitate to contact Mr. Saidens at MSaidens@sachem.edu. A flyer will follow 

regarding a fundraiser which can help to offset the cost of the trip. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Student Name/class  

Phone Number  

Student trip deposit $50 

Adult trip deposit $50  

TOTAL DEPOSIT $  

***Please make checks payable to TAMARAC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL*** 


